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This Newsletter is being provided to all homeowners. We are including this particular newsletter to renters’ 
addresses. This newsletter includes some important information. 

The following is from Stephanie McGilvray, the Easter Egg Hunt Lead: 

Attention Residents of Spring Valley Golf Estates!!! Due to the recent effects of the virus outbreak it is with 
heavy hearts that we will be cancelling the Annual Easter Egg Hunt. We know the kids love to come and enjoy 
the fun! This was not an easy decision to make. We feel the current guidelines set by the CDC and 
recommendations on social distancing will help slow the spread to our vulnerable community members. We 
are hoping we can plan an alternative event for families and children to celebrate later this summer. Please 
let me know if you would be interested in such an event, you can email me at stephienmcgilvray@yahoo.com. 

Also, as we have seen, the older population is at risk as well as people who have comprised immune 
systems. At a times like this, we should look out for one another. Please take the time if you can, to look in on 
those neighbors who might be at risk. Thank you for your time and we hopefully will be celebrating summer. 
 

Summer BBQ - The Board is cancelling the BBQ at this time, if feasible it may be rescheduled later. 
 

COVID-19 Information: 
 

The parks are community property and are for everyone’s enjoyment. Please read the following. 
 

Be advised there are no cleaning, disinfecting or wipe downs being performed on anything in SVGE’s 
Common Areas, this includes but is not limited to the Playground, Pavilions, Tables, Benches, Garbage 
Cans and Dog Stations. PLEASE be vigilant in your family’s hygiene practices in these areas. 
 

As of this moment, which may have changed by the time you read this, we are allowing residents to use 
the park. At a minimum, PLEASE follow social distancing guidelines. 
 

If the State, Boulder County, or the City of Longmont close parks and/or playgrounds locally, our park 
and/or playground will be included in these closures. 
 

For the latest on COVID-19 news and information please visit: 
The World Health Organization - https://www.who.int 
The US Center for Disease Control and Prevention - https://www.cdc.gov 
The State of Colorado - https://www.colorado.gov 
Boulder County - https://www.bouldercounty.org 
The City of Longmont - https://www.longmontcolorado.gov 
 

If you are sick or have any symptoms of COVID-19, Cold or Flu – STAY HOME, DO NOT EXPOSE OTHERS 
 
Please look out for yourselves and your neighbors. 
If you are or know of someone in need and feel the HOA may be able to help, you may email Flagstaff 
Management at fmc900@flagstaffmanagement.com or call (303) 682-0098.  
 

***  IF YOU HAVE AN EMERGENCY CALL 911  *** 

https://www.bouldercounty.org/

